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We’'ve missed seeing our patients’ beautiful smiles! That’s why we’re thrilled to announce we
can begin seeing you in our office again starting on May 11!

Although we’re always focused on the health of our patients, we want you to know that we’ve
taken enhanced measures to protect your well-being while you’re in our office.
When you come in for your next appointment, you will notice the following new procedures:

Sneeze Guards installed on reception desk to provide a safe distance between our
patients and front desk staff.

Partitions will be installed between each clinic chair so that patients are separated by
physical barriers. This will be completed by June 15, 2020.

Hepa filter air purifier system cleanses and purifies bacteria and viruses in the air.

AC air filters enhanced to higher grade material to trap more air particles.

Continuous running of AC system to provide 24/7 cleansing and air purification.

An extra-oral suction device will be used during aerosol producing procedures

All clinical staff are wearing lab coats that are laundered every day

All clinical staff are wearing masks and glasses at all times while working on patients and
administrative staff are wearing masks at all times.

Extra time will be allocated in between appointments to allow for proper social
distancing.

A thermal thermometer will be used to take staff and patients temperatures throughout
the day

Staff are encouraged to practice proper social distancing among each other.

Surgical masks, kN95 respirators, gowns, head caps and face shields are being used,
where appropriate.

Common areas are sanitized frequently throughout the day.

Portable UV light units are available to sanitize commonly used items.

We are digitizing all paperwork.

We are implementing hands-free payment methods

We will also continue to offer you the same level of personalized care you’re accustomed to
through a virtual exam in the comfort of your home if that is your preference.

We feel these increased safety measures will further protect the health of our patients and
staff. If you have any questions, please call us at 954-791-6510. We look forward to seeing
your smiling faces again!



